
 

January 27, 2025 

RE: HB0161 

 

Dear Ways and Means Committee: 

 

The decision for curriculum is decided by local school boards. The Health Department has no 
business interfering or being involved with that process. The Delmarva Parent Teacher Coalition 
finds HB0161 unfavorable. 

 
Darren Lombardo, Director 
Delmarva Parent Teacher Coalition 


